ARL Healthcare inc.

October 11, 2013

William A. White, Jr., President
Somerville Board of Alderman
City Hall

93 Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02143

RE: Notice Under 105 CMR 725.100(B)(2)
Dear Mr. White:

ARL Healthcare, Inc., has been informed by the Massachusetts Department of Public Health
that our Phase 1 application to operate a Registered Marijuana Dispensary (RMD) satisfied the
criteria in 105 CMR 725.100(B)(1), and that we may proceed to Phase 2 of the application
process.

Pursuant to 105 CMR 725.100(B)(2), notice is hereby given that if our Phase 2 application is
approved by the DPH to operate a Registered Marijuana Dispensary, it would be sited in the
City of Somerville, and that we intend to submit a Phase 2 application.

Sincerely,

193 Oak Street, No. 507, Newton, MA 02464, 617.413.3500



